By David Cates Ph.D
Executive Director, ANHB
Your Alaska Native Health
Board has, with other tribal
organizations, been watching
closely the changes and pro-
posed changes in health deliv-
ery that have affected the di-
rect care of our people as a
result of the President’s policy
to reduce federal spending.
During this month the Con-
gress will decide if the Com-
munity Health Representative
functions will be continued
during the next fiscal year
*beginning Oct. 1, 1982).
Congress must also decide
if the federal government will
continue to fund Alcohol Pro-
grams pasi that date. MNeither
the CHR nor Alcohol Pro-
grams were included in the
President's budget to Congress.
To continue, specie! lime-item
appropriations will have to be
written into the fiscal plan

or the villages must pay for
travel to hospitals, clinics or
other specialized facilities, ex-
cepl in emergency or in some
cases only life critical situa-
tions.

Every ftribal organization
has been notified to expect its
1983 budget 0 be no more
than its 1982 figures or less
(no inflationary factors to be
considered by the IHS contrac-

organization is being asked to
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